From: Olivia Simon <olivia@ward34.org> Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 4:14 PM

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>

Subject: Required Ethics Disclosure

[Warning: External email]

Hi Steve,

Our office just received a beautiful delivery of flowers from Cook County Treasurer Maria Pappas' office. We accepted them on behalf of the City and will be passing the bouquets out at a senior picnic this Wednesday. Please let me know if you need any more information or if any additional action is required on our end.

Kind regards,

Olivia Simon (she/her)

Communications & Policy Manager

Office of the 34th Ward - Alderman Conway

Sign up for the 34th Ward newsletter here!

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-mail, and any attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please respond to the individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and printout thereof.